Website: ssbc1604.com
Office: 210-626-2110
Email: ssbc1604@yahoo.com
2010 S. Loop 1604 E.- San Antonio, TX 78264

Welcome!

We are so glad you are here!
We are excited that you are worshipping with us today!
We pray you receive a true blessing.

Sunday School Classes 9:30am

Children's Classes -Building A Youth Class- Building C College/Career Class -Building G Adult Class (mixed) -Building D 11am

Adult Class (mixed) -Building D Ladies Class—Building D

Sunday Services 9:30am & 11am

Spanish Church Hours

(Located in Building E) 9:30am Bible Study 11am Worship

Pastor—Bro David Rios (210)537-3230

Children's Church

We provide Children's church for children who are 4 years through 4th grade. Children's church begins when Bro. Albert dismisses them after Worship and is located in building C.

Children must be picked up by a parent immediately following the church service. They will not be released until a parent arrives.



From The Pastor

I, Albert Byrom and my wife Judy are honored to have been called here for over 24 years, ago. Our goal is to always do the will of our Lord Jesus Christ. If you wish to speak with us our numbers are; Bro. Albert—210-844-8510 and Sis. Judy—210-414-1604. Our days off are Mondays & Tuesdays.

Associate Pastor

Bro. Thomas Cantu (210)382-4564

Youth Ministry

Director-Gracie Flores (210) 606-3023

Children's Ministry

Director—Maria Villarreal (210) 382-1790

<u>Wednesday Services</u> <u>We have a meal from 5:30pm-6:30pm</u>

and services/classes are from 7pm-8pm.

Church Secretary

Our church secretary is Natalie Perez. Feel free to contact her between 9am-2pm Monday-Friday. You can reach her at 210-289-4968 or 210-626-2110.

Nursery Hours

We provide a nursery for 3 years and under during all services.

Sundays —opens at 9:15am Wednesdays—opens at 6:45pm

Contact church secretary with questions or concerns.

Pastor's Personal Time

Please respect the Pastor's days off. He is off Mondays & Tuesdays. During this time if you need something, please contact the church secretary, Bro. Thomas or one of our deacons. Bro. Albert is available Wednesdays thru Sundays. Thank you.

Spanish/English Bible Study

Monday Nights 7pm

We will be using a Spanish/English Bible.

All are welcome.

Spanish Dept. April Evening Services

The Spanish Department will be having evening services each Sunday in the month of April (except for Easter Sunday). The services will be outdoors at 6pm each night. Please contact Bro David Rios for more information.

Youth and children 's camp Donations

We are asking for donations to help send the students with the most need to camp. If you wish to donate, please mark youth or children's camp on envelope or check. If you contribute through push pay, please select youth or children's camp. Thank you for your support.

Wednesday Night Meal Updates

 -We are asking for donations of brownie/cake mixes, icing and packaged desserts from grocery stores.

-There will be a container for donations on the counter where food is served.

-The menu posted each week may change. Contact the office the morning of the meal, if you would like to know if there was a change.

Wednesday Night Children's Teacher

We are in need of a Wednesday night children's teacher. Please see Sister Maria to volunteer.



Push Pay

This is an alternate way to pay tithes and offerings. This is the most convenient format for the church. We highly encourage you to use this method. To begin, you can use the QR code that is provided or you can go on the church website and use the give button. You can also text give to 877-753-1968. You can also pay through the



Pushpay

Pushpay App.

General general

Vacation Bible School

We are in need of the following:
Plastic bottles, toilet paper & paper
towel rolls, plastic Easter eggs,
paper plates, pool noodles, wood
scraps, fake trees& foam balls. See
bulletin boards for full list.
Please contact Sister Maria for more

Wednesday Night Menu

details.

Chicken Fried Chicken White Rice, Green Beans & Corn Salad Bar

Annie Armstrong Offering

Today is the last day we will be collecting donations for this mission. Please note on all donations, Annie Armstrong. Your prayers and donations provide support for thousands of missionaries. New churches are being planted in unreached communities and needs are being met. This is possible with your support.

Pastor On Vacation

Bro. Albert will be on vacation from April 25th-May 3rd. Please contact Bro. Thomas, Bro. Kenny Granato or any of our deacons if you need something.